
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dated: 10-May-2023 

 
 
 

Subject: ANNOUNCEMENT 

Assalam-o-Alaekum ! 

Decision is taken to keep everyone safe, because travelling to another city is not 
appropriate for anyone at the moment. 

Next Dates will be decided in cabinet meeting. 

PAKISTAN ZINDABAD 
 
Thank you & regards, 
 
 
 

 
Prof. Azizun Nissa Abbasi 
President SOGP & Patron 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Prof. Tazeen Abbas   Prof. Uzma Afridi  Prof. Aisha Siddiqa 

Secretary General SOGP   Organizer Conference  President Elect 

We regret to inform all the seniors, colleagues, and juniors that due to current 
law and order situation in Pakistan, we announce POSTPONEMENT of 
SOGP National Scientific Conference 2023 at Serena Hotel Quetta. 


